
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 263 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO KOALA POPULATIONS AND HABITAT IN 

NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 2 August 2019 

 

 



I would like to see strict legislation for keeping our wetlands and bush for future generations. I 
also object to the felling of trees on privately owned land where fauna and flora lose their 
habitat, especially the koala hubs which exist throughout NSW. 
 
The koalas of NSW are becoming fewer by the year and the NSW Parliament is not helping in 
protecting these vulnerable species. Please please put legislation into place so that koalas and 
other endangered species and their habitat are protected on both public and private land. 
 
Thank you in advance for saving NSW for future generations. 


